
Subject: Re: And The Winner Is...
Posted by Wayne Parham on Mon, 16 Jan 2006 02:44:29 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Thanks, I'm pleased and humbled by your post.I've been talking to Natalie about the upcoming
GPAF, and I'm looking forward to seeing you and the rest of the Texas folks there.  Pass the
word, and lets make this year's gathering even better than last year's.  I love the laid-back
unpretentious attitude there, especially considering the quality of systems.  Your room sounded
great, and I can hardly wait to see what you've got cooking for this year!
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